
INVITATION FOR PROPOSAL 

February 3, 2022 

Frederick County Public Schools is seeking to adopt a STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering, and Math) enrichment 
program for Grades 6-8 for the purpose of supporting a Comprehensive Summer Program. The program needs to provide 
students with access to robust STEM enrichment activities in a flexible, summer camp model.  We seek a hands-on program 
that is aligned to the Next Generation of Science Standards and Common Core and incorporates the engineering design 
process.  Additionally, teacher activity guides and individual student materials should be included. As we consider products, 
we reserve the right to consider and select different products for each grade level or band. 

The program will be provided to students over a five-week period during the summer, scheduled June 20, 2022 – July 21, 
2022.  Students will engage with STEM curriculum for 45 minutes each day for 19 days.  Information regarding the lesson(s) 
specifications/requirements is included in the solicitation package. 

FCPS is accepting electronic bid submissions through ProcureNow. Instructions on how to do so may be found at 
https://www.fcps.org/fiscal/solicitations-and-awards.  No bid submissions will be accepted via mail. If you have any issues 
using the ProcureNow site, please let us know so we can assist you.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at willis.meekins@fcps.org, or by phone at 301-644-5116. 

Your interest in serving Frederick County Public Schools is appreciated.   

Bill Meekins CPPB, CPPO, NIGP-CPP, CSBO, CPCP 
Purchasing Manager

Purchasing Office 
191 South East Street 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 
301-644-5116 phone
301-644-5213 fax
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CSBO, CPCP, 

Purchasing Manager 
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Manager 
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